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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th November 2006
Question No 3
Question: Councillor Marie Corr

To ask the Manager to indicate the likely timeframe for the clearance of illegal bonfire debris in the RAPID areas of Tallaght and to give a breakdown of clearances yet to be carried out?

Reply:
 
A total of 85 bonfire sites located on the open spaces in the West Tallaght area are currently being cleaned up by the Parks Department.  
The overall number of bonfires is down on last year although the volume of waste material to be disposed of largely remains the same. 
Work crews are currently removing materials from open spaces and parklands in the Kiltalown/Jobstown area and it is expected to have the remaining open spaces in West Tallaght cleared of bonfire material within the next 2/3 weeks. 
